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Westacre Billiards Club Report 20-21 



After the first lockdown we re-opened the Club in late July, with Covid 19 Social Distancing measures in place.

In September the 3 Leagues we compete in resumed, with West Acre entering the following teams in the below Leagues:

              West Norfolk B.L - 2
              Swaffham Veterans B.L - 1
              Narbeck Boys B.L - 7

Lockdown 2 kept us from the baize for 4 weeks, before we had another 3 weeks play in December before Lockdown 3.

Thankfully April 19th this year saw us able to resume our Junior Coaching, with 7 new players joining us in the first two weeks, while May 17th saw league and social play resume as normal.

During the inactive periods we, like many bodies, used the time to re-decorate and update our facilities as best we could.

Over the last year we have not asked members to pay membership fees, so the level of our membership will not be accurately known until we get into late Autumn. 
Hopefully most players will come back to the sport and thus put us on a secure footing.


Yours in sport
Phillip
Chair WABC

